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To: North Carolina high school freshmen, sophomores, and juniors
It is our great pleasure to invite you to apply to Catalyst Conference at UNC-Chapel Hill. Each year, Catalyst brings a select group of 100 high school students to campus to engage in a three-day exploration of social justice issues affecting American youth. As a committee in the UNC Campus Y, the center for social justice on campus, Catalyst creates an open environment for students from many different backgrounds to engage each other in challenging issues that affect the social fabric of our society. 
During the weekend, these 100 students will engage with UNC-Chapel Hill student leaders who are working at the forefront of social issues in North Carolina. Students will participate in workshops related to Gender, Racial, and Socioeconomic Equality; Educational Disparity; Immigration status; Sexual Orientation; and other issues. These workshops will focus on the way these issues affect students in both urban and rural North Carolina, as well as the larger society. 
The 2015 conference will take place from Friday, February 20th to Sunday, February 22nd. To apply to the conference, students must apply using this link by Saturday November 15th, 2014 at 5 PM. If you are unable to submit the application electronically, please e-mail unccatalyst@gmail.com for a paper copy as soon as possible. Once you receive your paper copy, please ensure that it is post-marked 3 days prior to the due date.
The registration fee for the 2015 conference is $50 dollars, which will be required once you are accepted to the conference. Financial aid is available to students if this registration fee presents a challenge. To apply for financial aid, please send an email asking for an application.
Questions about the conference can be directed to the Conference Directors for 2015, Madeline Burroughs and Adeola Keku at unccatalyst@gmail.com. Please be mindful that while we are eager to support you, we are full-time college students, and it may take us longer to return emails. Questions may also be directed to the front desk of the UNC-CH Campus Y.
Sincerely,
Madeline Burroughs and Adeola Keku 
